
FY25 Title I Parent and Stakeholder Input Meeting

(2nd Opportunity)

Our BMS parents and stakeholders have the opportunity to provide input on the following federal 
requirements:

● Parent and Family Engagement Plan
● School-Parent Compact
● 1% Family Engagement Budget
● Building Staff Capacity
● Schoolwide Plan

If you would like to review any of these documents for input, draft copies can be viewed in our student 
services office from Monday, August 26, 2024 through Tuesday, August 27, 2024 during school hours.

For more information, please contact Tammie McEntyre at 
tammie.mcentyre@carrollcountyschools.com or by calling the school at (770) 258-1778.


